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I would like to express the appreciation of the Snooker Club to the Board of Twin Towns 
Services Club for their support during the year.  

Thank you to the management and staff of Club Banora, they have also been supportive of 
our club. 

I would like to thank our committee members on how they have made their time available 
for the year. We are volunteers, some have full time jobs and some are retired but they still 
make the snooker club run. Thank you Lennie Caccioppoli, Nev Robinson, Jessica Woods, 
Grant Schirmer, Dave Jones and Jimmy Thomson. 

Thank you to Grant Schirmer who provides the main club with all of our monthly news and 
is on the handicap committee. 

Our snooker club at the start of this year had 79 senior and 8 Junior members listed. I 
would like to thank Vice President Dave Jones for keeping members notified when your 
membership is due. 

Key achievements for our Snooker Club in 2023: 

1. Formed 2 x sub committees to assist the main committee and I thank those 
members for making themselves available.  

2. Installed lockable storage boxes under each table for members to access snooker/ 
billiard balls for tournament & social games.  

3. Tables were reclothed with financial help from the main club. 

4. Purchased New scoreboards. 

5. Introduced a mobile phone so members may contact the T/D on tournament 
nights. 

6. Changed the format for use of tables and playing times, giving every member and 
visitor an equal and fairer opportunity to play socially or practice. 

None of the snooker season runs without a good secretary and I would like to thank 
Jimmy for all of his commitment and organisation. As well as the communications to all 



 

members, Jimmy also runs the bulk of the main events as well running our website and 
facebook page to promote ourselves to a wider audience. 

Members throughout the year have assisted our club and it is appreciated very much. 
Thank you Des Turner, Peter Campbell, John Themelkos, Cooper Thomson, Tim Ashcroft 
and Bryne Smith. 

Club Banora has some talented players, seniors and juniors, playing not only local and 
district comps, but at state and national levels as well. The club recognised those players 
at the end of year function held in December. Congratulations to you all. 

In closing I would like to thank all of our players during the 2023 who played in any or all of 
our competitions, with your support we continue to be a strong internal and external 
snooker club. 

 

Happy Snookering 

Mark Johnson 

President 

 


